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Betty Vornbrock Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 2:31 PM
Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Oct 8, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

| am among the thousands of VA citizens who have no insurance. In my
case, due to being a farmer, and self-employed, the cost of private
insurance has left me paying out of pocket for all of my health needs,
and would leave me bankrupt should a devastating situation arise.

Virginia citizens need all the options available to us that exist in

other states. It is not fair to condemn us just for someone's political
gain. Most of us are hard working individuals who do not have access to
group coverage. Many others are elderly, vets, single mothers, or

living below the poverty line despite working full time, or have lost

their jobs due to factory closings and the recession.

Please consider the health and well-being of our state's work force and
needy, so we can all be part of a vibrant and growing Virginia.

Sincerely,
Betty Vornbrock
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